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Greetings Deadwoodians   
 
Reminding you that my band STEEL WOOL will be playing the community center this 
Saturday the 27th. Going to start around 8.  
 
I know there was music last week, but I also know y'all like to dance & party. Bring 
your own refreshments and $3-5 for the door. We have a brand new CD out - live show 
price $10. We so hope to see you there, last time was awesome - so awesome that 
Deadwood and Hwy 36 are mentioned in one of the tunes on the CD!  
 
Check us out at www.steelwoolband.com.  
 
Have a peaceful day! - TR 
 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/l/bAQE47LXN/www.steelwoolband.com

